
BEULAH UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 
Sunday 30th December 2018 

 
Today   10.30a.m Family Worship 
    Richard and Sarah Edwards 
    Coffee served after worship 
New Years  
Day  10.00a.m. New Year’s Day Brunch 
Wednesday 10.30a.m. Mid-Week Meeting Point 
Friday 7.00pm Church Family Party 
    Bring and share  
     
Sunday 10.30am. Dr Alun Jones 
    Junior Church 
    Coffee served after worship 
  6.00p.m. United Communion Bethany 
    Baptist Church 
 
The flowers today were donated by Gill and Angela and arranged by 
Karen 
 
Crèche facilities are available in the Whittaker Lounge at the back of 
the church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Secretary:  Mrs Louise Morgan:  07773 648730 
secretary@beulahurc.org.uk 

 
 
 

Special Announcements 
SAVE THE DATE:- Greenbelt is an inspiring and exciting Christian 
Arts Festival that runs every August Bank Holiday. Next year it will 
be 23rd -26Th August, in Northamptonshire. There are events for 
families, youth and the more mature that run day and night. Beulah 
and other Cardiff URC churches plan to form a group to attend. It is a 
camping festival, but has glamping and indoor accommodation 
options also. Come and talk to Marianne Barwise about it if you are 
interested, or look at their website https://www.greenbelt.org.uk/inf 
NEW YEAR’S DAY BRUNCH: There is a list in the porch to sign if 
you wish to attend. 
BEULAH NEW YEAR FAMILY PARTY: Friday, January 4 (not 
Saturday, as in Crossroads) at 7.00pm: this is a ‘Bring and Share’ 
party and all are welcome. 
BEULAH DIRECTORY, 2019: This is now being prepared, so we 
ask that you check your previous entries, and send any amendments 
or additions (including email addresses) to Anne James and Louise 
Morgan as soon as possible. Please also let them know if you wish 
any of your details to be removed. 
CHURCH FAMILY LUNCH, Sunday January 13th: There will be a 
lunch following the service of induction of new elders. Please sign 
the list in the porch if you wish to attend. 
 
 

 
 

 


